Our Next Annual General Meeting

The Singer's Circle in Edmonton is delighted to act as hosts for the next CFMS Annual General Meeting. The Provincial Museum of Alberta has also indicated willingness to help, and so please mark the Dates of Oct 21, 22, and 23, 1983, in your diaries.

We are negotiating workshop space actually at the Provincial Museum. The Museum is located on 12845, 102 Ave., a reasonably central location on a major bus route. It also boasts lots of free parking, a cafeteria, several restaurants within walking distance and curators who are actually interested in what our Society is doing.

We are already discussing various interesting workshop possibilities, so now is the time to let us know if there is something you would love to see happen. We cannot promise to include everything that is suggested, but we will have a try.

As we are a National Organization we hope to have at least one of our sessions in French with an English Interpreter. We also want to have a French Interpreter on hand so our French speaking members are not lost during the English sessions. As professional interpreters are exceedingly expensive, do we have any bilingual members out there who would be willing to donate their services? Rika Ruebsaat translated on an informal basis at the Newfoundland Meeting, but as she was the only translator there she was exhausted at the end of the day. Three or four bilingual volunteers would make life a lot easier for all involved as they could take one session each and be free to enjoy the rest of the conference.

Though Edmonton can not boast the beauty of the coastal scenery and the traditions we all delighted in during our wonderful days in Newfoundland, we can offer you a warm Western Welcome, a beautiful river valley, some interesting

people, and of course, folk music.

Please send any comments, suggestions, offers of help, etc. to:

ANDREA SPALDING (Conference Co-ordinator) 18504 85 AVE EDMONTON, ALBERTA, T5T 1G7 Ph (403) 487-7597